
From: zsgooley@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Linda McNamara
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: April 11 Hearing - Supportive testimony for HB 2019
Date: Friday, April 12, 2019 9:48:14 AM

Dear Joint Commitee on Student success,

Children are the future. If we take away programs that enroll intelligence, creativity, technology and physical
experince we are depriving our future. What will it look like in a state without critical thinking, entrepreneurs,
builders and scientists. We will be obese, dim and unhealthy.  Invest in our students and give our future hope!

Sincerely,
Linda McNamara
10800 SW Barbur Blvd  Portland, OR 97219-8674

mailto:zsgooley@everyactioncustom.com
mailto:zsgooley@yahoo.com
mailto:JCSS.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

